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9th November 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Save The Children Christmas Jumper Day – Thursday 7th December 
 
You may remember that the global charity chosen by the children in school this year is ‘Save the 
Children’. 
 
‘Save the Children’ have a Christmas Jumper day planned for Thursday 7th December which we plan to 
participate in. On this day, (which coincides nicely with the CKPS Christmas Lunch) we would like to 
invite all of our children to wear their Christmas jumpers/hats etc to school in return for a donation. All 
monies collected will then be sent to ‘Save the Children’. 
 
You will receive a separate letter from Miss Doig who will be coordinating our ‘Christmas Jumper Swap’. 
This is similar to our Hallowe’en costume swap where children can bring in a Christmas jumper they 
have grown out of and will be given a token to choose another Christmas jumper. If you have any 
Christmas jumpers at home that you no longer make use of, please send them into school and we will 
make sure that everyone has a Christmas jumper to wear.  
Thank you! 
 
*Please note, as we are participating in the above, we will not be collecting money for ‘Children In Need’  

 
Kind regards, 

 

 

 
Gail Canning 
Headteacher 
 

 


